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To All Personnel Attention       

From Major Jacob D. Pyles, Commander, Office of Planning, Research & Development 

Subject Promotions Ceremony – March 10, 2025 -- UPDATED 
 

The following personnel will be recognized at the promotion ceremony scheduled on Monday, March 10, 

2025, at 11 a.m. at the Patrol’s Training Academy. 

 

• Captain Maurice E. Waddell, transfer to the Warren District 

• Sergeant Holly M. Chesnick, transfer to Recruitment & Diversity 

• Sergeant Brian J. Miller, transfer to the Expo Center 

• Sergeant Robert W. Stevenson, transfer to Capitol Operations 

• Financial Analyst Supervisor Samantha K. Farrell, remain in Fiscal Services 
 

All Division personnel are welcome to attend the ceremony; however, commanders should use discretion 

in determining who may attend based on operational needs.  Uniform for all attendees is uniform of the 

day. 
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